
Dear WSD3 Families and Staff,  
 
Earlier today during a press conference, Colorado Governor Jared Polis announced the 
suspension of in-person learning across our state through April 30, 2020. This order 
aligns with the President’s guidelines announced earlier this week. 
  
As you know WSD3 will launch our distance learning tomorrow, Thursday April 2. We 
will still continue with this plan and are committed to providing educational services to 
our families through the emergency closure, no matter how long that may last. We know 
schools and teachers are communicating with families this week to help you on how 
distance learning can look for your students. At this time, we do not know if we will 
return after April 30, 2020, or if the suspension of in-person learning will continue. 
  
Please know, we continue to work closely with the Governor and are following the 
recommendations of state and regional health professionals. As we learn more, we will 
share updates in real time. 
  
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Respectfully,  
Scott Campbell 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 


